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DRAGONS TRAMPOLINE CLUB

STUDENT WELFARE & 

CHILD PROTECTION POLICY
At Dragons Trampoline Club, we recognise that we have a duty of care to all students attending our classes and club events.  We aim to provide a safe and enjoyable environment for all students, where they can realise their potential and ability in a positive and encouraging atmosphere.

Dragons Trampoline Club has adopted the British Gymnastics Child Protection policy and will only allow British Gymnastics (BG) appropriately qualified coaches to teach at the club. Any examples of abuse, bullying or harassment within the club will not be tolerated and will be dealt with severely.  The club has appointed a Welfare Officer – KARLY GOOD to be a point of contact for anyone to raise any concerns they might have, although concerns can be brought up with any committee member or coach.

The teaching of trampolining involves, by its nature, a high level of physical contact between coach and student.  This may be through catching the student on landing from a move, or aiding part of a move by moving the student’s body to the desired position.  This is an intrinsic part of the coaching process and is fundamental to the safe teaching of new moves.

To ensure all coaching is performed in the correct manner, the following has been undertaken by the club coaches:

· Coaches are not able to run a class for an individual child without a third person being present.

· Before initial physical contact (e.g support of a move by the coach) is undertaken, the coach will explain this to the student.  They will check that the student (or parent, if present) is happy with this before commencement.  

· Children are not forced to attempt or repeat a move if they are unhappy or feel uncomfortable with this.

· For any activities other than trampolining (e.g. giving a child a lift) the coach must not at any time be alone with a child except in an emergency. There should be at least more than one child present, but preferably 2 responsible adults at any time.

· Photography or video filming is allowed only after that person has completed a register, and only with consent from the subject or their parent/guardian.
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